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Ref. :  SC/BES/MPC/2008.2967

Subject : Our cooperation

Dear Mr Albar,

After being informed by Mr Alexandre Pokrovsky of your interest in the Global
Project on Microscience Experiments, and the fact that your team has been
translating into Arabic the UNESCO Teaching and Learning Materials on
Microscience Experiments, we would like to establish a contract with you for the
Arabic version of the materials.

I would like to inform you that these materials are UNESCO’s property; they are
installed on the UNESCO website and are being used free by any interested
party around the world. UNESCO has been translating the materials into other
language versions which will soon be installed on the UNESCO website as well.
The same should be done for the Arabic version.

UNESCO is willing to provide you with a contract of 7000 USD as editor of the
Arabic version of the UNESCO materials in order to enable you to finalize your
work and to regularize the situation. | am also glad to inform you that as soon as
the materials are ready, UNESCO intends to organize many training activities in
Arab speaking countries which would be a great opportunity to put into use your
work in a very beneficial way.

Finally, 1 would like to request you to get in contact with Ms Maria Liouliou,
Project coordinator for the Microscience Experiments project in order to finalize
the technical details of the terms of reference of the contract, especially regarding
the timetable of the work delivered.

Yours sincerely,

Maciej Nale¢z
1, rue Miollis / D"-ectol- /.r’
75732 Paris Cedex 15, France

Tél.: +33 (0)1 45 68 40 78
Fax : +33 (0)1 45 68 58 01
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